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Dear Sir/Ma’am 

I am very happy to inform you that your institute is selected by MHRD for providing an LED 

IR touch Interactive Digital Board. The installation of the equipment is expected in the first 

week of September 2019. In view of readiness of site, you are requested to ensure the 

preparedness of your institute on the below-mentioned checklist: 

1) Identification of rooms: Please remember that all the equipment are provided 

for UG classrooms only and should not be installed in PG Classrooms, Auditorium, 

Seminar halls, Conference rooms, Cabins, etc. Ensure that every UG department 

should have at least one such classroom and a sufficient number of First-year 

classrooms in the institute. You will be provided either max. 10 boards or the 

number of boards you mentioned in the proposal whichever is less. 
 

2) Positioning of Board: Digital board shall not replace the blackboard and hence 

should be placed adjacent (on the same wall) to the blackboard and also visible to 

every student in the class. The digital board size is 57”x 32” (Landscape), and 

hence if required the blackboard needs to be shifted accordingly. Appropriate dais 

arrangement should be made. The wall should be a brick wall/cement wall and 

should be free from water leakages and direct sun rays. 
 

3) Electric connection:  Minimum 4 Sockets/Switches with 15Amp capacity 

and fuse arrangement should be available with proper wiring not more than 2 feet 

away from the board location. 
 

4) Internet connectivity: LAN connection of at least 1 Mbps connectivity with 

proper casing and capping with at least 2 I/O boxes and 3 feet patch cord. 
 

5) Additional provision as the institute finds appropriate for using other equipment 

can be made. 

All the expenditure incurred against the above-mentioned activities can be booked under 

IOC under TEQIP-III. If the institute is not able to ensure the above checklist and delays 

the process of installation unnecessarily, the name of the institute may be withdrawn. 

You are also requested to provide the contact details of Single Point of Contact (SPOC), 

preferably a faculty member and the list of faculties who will be trained (Format attached) 

for the same via a google form on or before 16th August, 2019 on the following 

link: https://forms.gle/gAPjWE21YDhYo5mh7 

For further details or query, you may contact at Ms. Bharti Arya 

(7568327021, bharti.teqip@gmail.com)  
 
 

Regards, 
 

Prof (Dr) P M Khodke 

Central Project Advisor 
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